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CHARTER 16

P.O. BOX 2509
TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

April Newsletter-1981

Hello gang,
The March meeting was held on the 10th at our usual location with our

president, Huntz Gregory, presiding and our vice-president, Nancy
Cunninghém,acting as secretary. Twenty-four regular members, plus one
guest attended the gathering. The treasurer's ?eport was not available
due to the absence of Cathy Burmiester, the holder of that office.

She was hospitalized at th%t time in the Sandusky hospital. Flowers»
were sent in the club's name and she is home now. We hope to see her
at the next meeting and wish her a full recovery. Dale Fosﬁer related
how batteries become discharged and sulfated over the winter months

if not charged properly.

The next meeting will be held Tuesday evening, April 14th, at the

usual meeting place. New membership cards will be available at this
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Bob Peck

time.



Hello group,

Since the rally isn't being discussed at our monthly meetings,
Ralph St. John asked that a brief summary be put in our news=-
letter, Our rally will be held at the KOA campgroud in Sandusky,
May lSth; l6th, and 17th, As usual, beer will be sold and the
popcorn will be given free, On Friday, Bob Peck will show movies
furnished by the Toledo, Lucus Co. library and Norm Radtke will
play Fifties music., Saturday will start off with a combo tour-
poker rum lead by Don Smith. The aftermoon will be filled with
games, Our Saturday evening meal is 1/2 chicken with all the
trimmings, Tickets are $4.00 each for club members and family,
By the way, that is bar-b-qued chicken.~Afterﬁdinner, we'll have
the awards presentation followed by "round and square dancing" by
"TWO FOR THE ROAD"., Our théme this year is "western", We thought
it would be nice if a neckerchief be worn = But not necessary
though. Ace could still use more door prizes and Bob Klear will
take donations for our ditty bags. They must be in by May 12th,
We need about 200, Judy Peterson has extra Fliers, If you have

any further questions, call me at 637~ 2976. Thank you for your
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cooperatoin, Your help will make this the best rally vet,

‘Marcy Gregory




MILEAGE CONTEST

There will be three different awards for the contest this year -- hi-
mileage -- most states visited - and most events attended. To enter
call Don at 666-2528 and give him your odometer reading. Deadline for
entering the contest is April 14, meeting night. Contest will run until

meeting night Octcber 13, 1981.

These contests are open to all club members in good standing and are

being conducted on an honor system basis. Each entry will keep track of
his/her states and events visited. Any club function, AMA event or rally
you enter or attend can be counted. At the end of the contest, I'll expect

a list from each entry.

If you wish to be in contention for any of these contests, get your
odometer reading to Don by the April meeting. Awards will be presented at

our December banquet,

Put your pencil on Start.
Then follow the right path through this maze. Watch out for wrong turns!

o FINISH



Don Smith wishes to mention that if any members have any trophies
that they no longer want, please give them to him for he has a
use for them, Also, Don wishes to pass along that there will be

a poker -~ run held at Genoa Sunday, April 12th at 1:00 P.M. by the
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Wheelers.

FOR SALE
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AMF . black leather Harley jacket
womens large, like new $80.00

Vanda=~cruise for Honda $8.00

Man-jack silver 2 piece rain suilt
X~-large $10,00

Henry's floorboards for BMW $55.00
Chrome heel-toe shifter for BMW $14,00

Front and resr fender guards for
BMW (black plastic) $7.00

T-shirts for club mewbers only
( BMW RIDERS HAVE MORE FUN) $4.00
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Rita Morgan (419) 483-2335

Hi Bob, will you please run this in the newsletter.
FOR SALE
1978 R80/7 Black w/light blue striping,
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Bates Clipper fairing, backrest, 8800 miles,

€X. cond. must sell, $2700 - or best offer,
Bob Waner, 102 Shumaker Dr,, Bellevue, Chio

44811 or call (419) 483 3367
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